April 7, 2017

Tom Bloomfield
2030 Newton Dr.
Brentwood, CA 94513

To: Igor Scaredoff

Board Chairman

Contra Costa Resource Conservation District
5552 Clayton Rd.

Concord, CA 94521

Igor,

It is my sincere regret to inform you of my of decision to resign from my
position of Director of the CCCRCD, effective immediately.

Due to my ongoing business constraints, I feel that I can no longer be an
effective boards member. My position as a director, for the past twenty
years has been a fulfilling experience, and one which I can look back on
with good thoughts. I feel that the RCD is in capable hands with both the
board and staff.

Best wishes,
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